
 

 

 

Hello, New England Women Pilots - 
 
Hope you all have a happy and safe holiday! 
 
Then - just after you recover from Thanksgiving, the Eastern New 
England Chapter Holiday Party will be upon us! All Section members 
(and guests) are invited to attend, Hope many of you can come. 



 
 

ENE Holiday Party 
Saturday, Dec. 7, noon - 3:00 

Cohasset Lightkeepers House (Bancroft Hall) 
15 Lighthouse Lane Cohasset, MA 

  

Directions: your GPS will put the Lighthouse Keepers House down by 
the water, which is the Sailing Club House. Follow the 99s sandwich 
board sign off to the right and uphill to the parking lot in back. 

 

 

 

The party will be Potluck - please bring something to share. Coffee will 

be available. If you want wine or soft drinks, please bring your own - that 

can be your item to share! 

 

We will have a Yankee Swap - if you wish to participate, please bring an 

aviation-related wrapped gift - limit $20. (For those who don't know how 

a Yankee Swap works: each participant receives a number. Number One 

gets to select a gift and opens it. Number Two opens a gift and can keep 

it or swap it for any gift already opened. Etc. At the end, Number One 

can swap for any other gift.) 

 

Please RSVP to Margot Cheel at margot@margotcheel.com by December 

mailto:


5, so we will know how many tables to set up. 
  

Hope to see you there! 
  

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ 

 

Eastern New England Chapter Vice Chair Julia Lindow is taking Amelia 
along on her upcoming adventure as a Polar Guide. "I am flying out 
Friday, Dec 20th, in the early morning, with a couple of stops, all the way 
to south Argentina, Ushuaia. My first trip starts on the 22nd and will last 
21 days. During that trip, we plan to go to the Falklands, South Georgia 
and the Antarctic Peninsula. Overall, I will be on board for 50 days and 
hopefully, be home by February 12th, 2025.” We are all looking forward 
to tales of her adventures! 
  

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ 

 

Katahdin Wings member Karissa Davan's Cessna made the 2025 Cessna 
Owner Calendar. 
"I made the calendar. Bottom left corner. (For January 2026) 7629 is a 
calendar girl! I’m so excited. I feel like a proud mom!" 



 

 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ 

  

Do you have exciting news to share? Let us know! Just reply to this e-
mail. 

 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ 
 



 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ 

 

Happy Holidays, Everyone! 
 

Margot Cheel 
Governor 

New England Section 
The Ninety-Nines 
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